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June 16, 2024 
 

SUMMER IS HERE! 

Summer has arrived, and we have 

begun our summer schedule. We have 

already had two Family VBSs and will be 

leaving this weekend to speak in a 

Summer Bible camp next week. After that we have two 

summer revival series followed by a regular children’s VBS 

and another Family VBS before we head back to home 

base in western Maryland to pack for our trip to Australia. 

That trip will take us until the middle of September when we 

begin our Fall schedule. Please pray for safety in our travels 

both here and abroad and for strength and energy for our 

busy summer meetings.  

FATHER’S DAY MUSINGS 
An important holiday found in the month 

of June is Father’s Day. That, of course, 

is when children honor their fathers. 

However, as I was pondering the day, I 

began to consider how thankful I am to be a father and a 

grandfather! First, I am thankful to God for my children! The 

Lord blessed Cheryl and I with two precious daughters. It 

was a great blessing when they each trusted the Lord Jesus 

as Savior. We were happy for their willingness to serve the 

Lord as a part of our family ministry! We are thankful for the 

godly husbands (our sons-in-law) that they married, and for 

the seven grandchildren that they gave us. We recently had 

time off to visit each of our daughters and their families. It 

is wonderful to know that all seven of our grandchildren 

have made professions of faith in Christ. We were blessed 

to see them participating in the music programs of their 

churches. I also had the joy of training some of them in the 

basics of puppetry and seeing them use it in church. 

Perhaps on Father’s Day most families are proud of and 

thankful for their fathers, but today it is I, the father, who am 

truly proud and thankful for my children and grandchildren! 

 

        
We have our visas and are now working on tickets. The travel 

agent we used for years retired, so we are looking for a new one. 

We are working on rearranging our schedule to accommodate 

changes in the government holidays in Fiji so that we can be the 

greatest use to the Dakus. Please pray that we will be able to 

work out the changes. 

ITINERARY 
2024 

 

June 16-21–Solid Rock Ind. Bapt. Church, Corriganville, MD  
June 23-28 – Mount Zion Baptist Church, Brogue, PA (Camp) 
June 30-July 5 – OFF to visit Family 
July 7-12 – Grace Baptist Church, Smyrna, DE 
July 14-19 – Maranatha Baptist Church, Elkton, MD 
 

OPEN DATES 

2024 
Oct. 27-Nov. 1- Western or Central PA, Northern WV or MD 

2025 
We still have some open dates in late January and early 
February in SC, AL, and MS as well as in TX (March) and 
AZ (April) going to the West Coast! Dates open in Fall on 
way East. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
• Safety in travel. 

• Direction in scheduling. 

• Protection from illness. 

• More souls for Jesus! 
 

 

 

 

Yours for Souls, 

   Barry and Cheryl Webb 

Ministry Update 
Barry Webb Evangelistic Ministries, Inc. 

24214 Red Rock Lane, SW, Rawlings, MD 21557 
(301) 373-0214, bwemi@juno.com, www.setlinc.com/bwemi 

 

 

 


